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Dear Parents and Children, 

I hope that you all enjoyed the half term break and the 
lovely sunshine. The weather was certainly very kind to 
us! 

Last half term ended on lots of celebrations with many 
children showcasing their special talents. We are starting 
this half term with a celebration of work for parents by 
holding an Open Day. This is the first of many events this 
half term – please keep checking Dojo and email so that 
you don’t miss anything. 

Thought of the Week  

 

We hope that the sun keeps shining! 

  

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

EYFS 
Toby, Zach & Poppy 

Y1 
Poppy, Luke & Leo 

Y2 
Hallie, Shellah & Carter 

Y3 
Eloise, Alice & Stanley 

Y4 
Alfie, Rudy & Zac 

Y5 
Sam, Bella-Rae & Kupa 

Y6 
Jack, Archie & Harrison 

Open Day 

Many thanks to the families who were able to attend 
yesterday. We hope that you enjoyed sharing the lovely 
work and achievements from this year. It was great to see 
so many of you enjoying the school, grounds and 
celebrating with your children.  

 

 

 

WHEN THE SUN SHINES 
PLEASE REMEMBER A HAT, SUNSCREEN 

AND A REFILLABLE WATER BOTTLE 
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Welcome Meetings for New Starters 

This week we have welcomed the parents and families of 
our new starters for September. We have 87 children 
currently enrolled for our new EYFS intake.  

The transition programme will start for the children next 
week with a 30 minute story-time session.  

Mablins Lane Sponsored Virtual Fun Run to Australia 

The Challenge has started! We have set ourselves a 
massive challenge to virtually run / walk to Australia to 
raise money for much needed playground markings.  The 
event is taking place in school time over two weeks, so 
there is still plenty of time to get the miles in and 
sponsorship forms completed.  

The total miles on Thursday was 2534 miles, the 
approximate distance to Turkey.  We are well on target 
to reach Australia by the end of next week. 

We’ve set up a Sponsor money category on the Cheshire 
East School EPayment system so you can pay your 
sponsorship money online.  YOU CAN AMEND THE 
AMOUNT AT CHECKOUT. 

 

 

Mablins PTA News 

 

Summer Fair 
Save the date – FRIDAY 30TH JUNE 3-6pm 

If you are able to provide support with 
setting up, running a stall or Clearing 
away then we would like to hear from 
you. ‘Many hands make light work’. ‘The 
more the Merrier’. Please contact the 
school office or a member of the 
committee.  

Your help would be much appreciated.  

Lots of exciting stalls and refreshments 
are planned so please do come and 
support us. 

School Uniform 
As the summer approaches we invite pupils to wear 
shorts or summer dresses to school, and sensible 
sandals. We are proud of our school uniform and how 
smart it looks. Please support us by encouraging your 
child to wear the correct uniform. We have noticed lots 
of trainers recently. We understand that parents may not 

https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F
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Vegetarian sausage Vegatarian Chocolate crunch 
roll with potato Spaghetti Bolognese Finger with fruit 
wedges (v) (v) chunk or fresh fruit 

  Jacket potato with Apple & sultana 
All Day Breakfast a choice of flap jack 
  Filling(s) (v) or fresh fruit  

be able to afford school shoes and trainers, but we ask 
that children only come to school in dark trainers and not 
white or multi-coloured ones. We are actually seeing 
some very expensive trainers – they are not part of our 
uniform code. 

 

KIVa School  

www.kivaprogram.net/parents-guide/ 

Mablins Lane School is proud to be a 
KiVa school, below is a brief outline of 
what KiVa is all about, but for more 
information please click on the link 
above. 

What is KiVa? 

KiVa is a research- and evidence-based anti-bullying 
programme that has been developed in the University of 
Turku, Finland, with funding from the Finnish Ministry of 
Education and Culture. The strong effectiveness of KiVa 
has been proven scientifically through a large national 
randomized and controlled trial as well as several 
different studies. KiVa is being used around the world 
and it is the world’s most studied anti-bullying 
programme. 

How does KiVa work? 

The goal of KiVa is to prevent bullying and to tackle the 
cases of bullying effectively. The program is based on 
decades of extensive research of bullying and its 
mechanisms. KiVa is based on three main elements: 
prevention, intervention and monitoring. 

 

Parking update  

We continue to monitor parking around the school at the 
start and end of the school day. Many thanks to those 
families who have shown their support. Please be 

reminded that the Eight Farmers pub car park has been 
made available for school drop off / pick up parking.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PLEASE WEAR CORRECT 
SCHOOL UNIFORM 

SCHOOL LUNCHES 

EYFS, Y1 &2 ENTITLED TO FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
Y3, 4, 5 &6 MEALS COST £2.40  

PLEASE PAY IN ADVANCE VIA THE  
CHESHIRE EAST EPAYMENT 

Fruity pork Pasta Ice cream & fruit 
curry with rice Parma Rosa coulis or fresh fruit 
& cous cous (v)  

TUESDAY 

Southern Style Ploughman’s  Pear & 
Chicken with toastie with chocolate sponge 
Savoury rice veg sticks (v) or fresh fruit 

THURSDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

Battered fish & Tuna Mayo & salad Melting moment, 
Chips, baked beans wrap with yoghurt or 
Or Peas chips (v) Fresh Fruit 

FRIDAY 

MONDAY 

http://www.kivaprogram.net/parents-guide/
https://online.cheshireeast.gov.uk/Cec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet/Account/Login?ReturnUrl=%2FCec.SchoolsEPayments.Internet%2F%20%20
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Health Alert 

UKHSA has reported an increase in measles across the 
country and is encouraging people to check that they and 
their children have had two doses of the MMR vaccine. If 
children and young adults have missed these 
vaccinations in the past, they can get the vaccine now 
from GPs, particularly in light of the recent cases.  

Anyone with symptoms is advised to stay at home and 
phone their GP/NHS 111 for advice.  

Measles symptoms include:  
• high fever  
• sore, red, watery eyes  
• coughing  
• aching and feeling generally unwell  
• a blotchy red brown rash, which usually appears after 
the initial symptoms. 

 

 

 

Contact Details 
If you have moved house, changed telephone number or 
would like to make changes to emergency contact 
numbers, please email:- 
admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk  with details and we 
will amend our records. 

 
 
School Vacancies 
We have vacancies for two midday assistants, please find 
details on the school website Vacancies – Mablins Lane 
School 
 
With kind regards 
 
Justine Joule – Headteacher 
 

 
 
School Dates for Your Diary 

Date Event 

W/B 6th June Sponsored Walk Week 

Sat 10th June Y5/6 Bootcamp rehearsals 
(9:00 – 3:00) 

  

W/B 12th June Sponsored Walk Week 2 

W/B 12th June Y1 Phonics screen check 

W/B 12th June Y4 Multiplication Check 

Monday 12th June Y2 Zoo2U visit 

Monday 12th June Town Sports (Field events) 

Wednesday 14th June Town Sports (Track events) 

Friday 16th June Sponsored walk non-
uniform day 

Friday 16th June Y5 Performance – ‘We Will 
Rock You’ 2:30pm 

W/B 19th June Make a £ Grow Week 

W/B 26th June Sports Week  

Monday 26th June Sports Y5/6 (1:30 – 3:00) 

Tuesday 27th June Y6 Transition: 
Malbank/Sandbach 

Tuesday 27th June Sports Y3/4 (1:30 – 3:00) 

Ways to Take Care 
of Books 

 
1. Don’t write in your book! 

2. Don’t get your book wet! 

3. Keep away from babies and 
pets! 

4. Keep your books in a safe 
place! 

5. Don’t eat or drink when you’re 
reading a book! 

CONTACT DETAILS 
DON’T FORGET TO UPDATE THE 
OFFICE IF YOU CHANGE YOUR 

ADDRESS, TELEPHONE NUMBER OR 
EMERGENCY CONTACT DETAILS 

mailto:admin@mablinslane.cheshire.sch.uk
https://mablinslaneschool.co.uk/vacancies/
https://mablinslaneschool.co.uk/vacancies/
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Wednesday 28th June Y6 Transition: 
Malbank/Sandbach/BLS 

Wednesday 28th June Sports EYFS (9:30 – 10:30) 

Wednesday 28th June Sports Y1/2 (1:30 – 3:00) 

Thursday 29th June Y6 Transition: Malbank/BLS 

Friday 30th June PTA SUMMER FAIR (3-6pm) 

Thursday 6th July Y6 Transition: The 
Oaks/Ruskin/St Thomas 
Moore 

Friday 7th July Y6 Transition: The 
Oaks/Ruskin/St Thomas 
Moore 

Saturday 8th July Y6 Bootcamp rehearsal 
(9:00 – 3:00) 

Wednesday 12th July Second Hand Book Sale 

Thursday 13th July Y6 Performance – GREASE 
(6:30pm) 

Friday 14th July Y6 Performance – GREASE 
(6:30pm) + after show party 

Friday 14th July Reports out to parents 

Monday 17th July Class Swap morning 

Monday 17th July Rounders Y6 V teachers 

Thursday 20th July Leavers Assembly (09:15) 

Friday 21st July END OF SUMMER TERM 

 

 
 
 

Keeping in touch 

 Our main switchboard telephone number 
is 01270 749908 and will show as this on 
caller ID 

 

We use e-mail as our main method of 
communicating with parents and carers 
as it’s quick, efficient and cost effective.  
Please make sure we have your current e-
mail address so you don’t miss important 
communications. 

 We also distribute up-to-the-minute 
information via Twitter @MablinsSchool 
which can be viewed on the front page of 
our website 

 
www.mablinslaneschool.co.uk 

 
Please be reminded that the teachers are busy with their 
classes during the day and are not available for 
appointments unless previously arranged. The best time 
for appointments is after school. 
 


